
TK Preview 
Presentation



Where are we right now?

AoA is currently scheduled to start TK in 
the 23-24 school year. 

However TK will not be mandatory in 
California until 25-26.



November 17 Board Meeting

Principal Rubin and Christine will do a TK 
Presentation requesting the board to vote for 

AoA to start TK in 24-25, not 23-24

Reasons include (not limited to):

● Staffing Requirements
● Building Requirements and Compliance
● Programmatic Structure and Cost



Board Ask

By Wednesday, November 9, 
please email Christine questions 

you want answered in the 
November TK presentation



Thank You


